
 -----Original Message-----
From: Valeria Ramirez <vramirez265@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 2:51 PM
To: WebMail - Admin <Admin@cityofwhittier.org>
Subject: Keep the promenade open

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hi there!

This is Valeria Ramirez owner of Whittier Beauty Collective located in 6738 Greenleaf Avenue and I’m writing this 
in support of the promenade I think we should keep it open, it brings a better image to Uptown and it brings more 
people to the city which it means more business for us.

Thank you.

Sincerely
Valeria Ramirez
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